
Follow-Up on Photography Portfolio Review 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to follow up regarding the 

photography portfolio review we had during the [Conference Name] on [Date]. It was a pleasure 

to share my work with you and receive your valuable insights. 

I am eager to implement your suggestions and further develop my skills. If you have any 

additional feedback or resources you think might benefit my work, I would greatly appreciate it. 

Thank you once again for your time and consideration. I look forward to the possibility of 

collaborating in the future. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Website or Portfolio Link] 


